

Pilgrims' Way Primary School Bermondsey and Rotherhithe and Children's Centre

Manor Grove, London, SE15 1EF

Wednesday 13 th September
Dear Parents /Carers,
I hope that you all had an enjoyable summer break. Below is a list of the trips that Year 6 will be going on this half-term:
Monday 20 th September- Horniman Museum (Evolution workshop) Monday 4th October- Wallace Collection (Portrait workshop) Monday 11 th October- The Royal Courts of Justice (Crime and Punishment workshop) Monday 18 th October - National Gallery (Religion in art workshop)
I will continue to look for more opportunities throughout the next half-term to find enriching trips and workshops to take the class on.
Please ensure that your child is in school by 8.30am as we must leave promptly.
We are asking for a contribution of £8 per child towards the cost of the trips. Please indicate below if you give permission for your child to attend on these dates and if they need a packed lunch on that day. Please respond by Friday 17th September.
Many thanks for your continued support.
Yours sincerely,
Mr Shirodkar
Year 6 class teacher
I give permission for to attend the four trips/visits mentioned in this letter and enclose £8.
Signed:
I enclose £8.00
I require a packed lunch from school on the above dates
I do not require a school packed lunch and will provide my child with a packed lunch







